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162 NEW BOARD MEMBER ORIENTATION 

 

 

The introduction of new Board members to the school district and their familiarization with it is a 

crucial educational process and an important Board responsibility.  An introductory program will 

ultimately reward both Board members and the school district.  Therefore, orientations made 

available to new Board members will include the following: 

 

1. Workshops (for new Board members) conducted by the Wisconsin Association of School 

Boards, such as fall regional workshop and the Spring Academy. 

 

2. An orientation meeting with the District Administrator and/or any Board member. 

 

3. Availability of Board policies and administrative procedures. 

 

4. Visits to school facilities. 

 

 

LEGAL REFERENCE:  Wisconsin Statutes, Section 120.13 (16) (32)  
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